
 

 

Date: July 12, 2024 

Declaration of Conformity 
California Prop65 

California Proposition 65, also known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act, has been in effect 
since 1986.  Proposition 65 requires businesses to provide warnings to Californians about significant exposures to 
chemicals that cause cancer, birth defects, or other reproductive harm.  If the company is providing a material, part, 
or assembly that is added to a customer’s product, the company must provide information regarding California 
Prop65 compliance to its business-to-business customers. 

Proposition 65 does not ban the use of any chemicals but is intended to ensure the public is informed as to its 
exposure to Listed Chemicals. 

The list of the 900+ Prop 65 chemicals can be found at: www.oehha.ca.gov.  This list is periodically updated with 
new chemicals and new evaluations. 

Safe Harbor levels for these chemicals expired August 30, 2018, which results in more products requiring 
labels.  The new revision also requires a specific chemical and hazard to be noted.  Products requiring labels do not 
mean the chemicals in the products are airborne or not encapsulated, and therefore limits the likelihood of 
exposure.   

These warnings may be found on individual website specification sheets and packing lists. The previous version of 
labeling for Safe Harbor levels expired on August 30, 2018. Any chemical that is encapsulated and does not off gas 
or add airborne pollutants to the environment is not required to be labeled. Appropriate labeling is found on 
packaging, purchase orders, and company websites.  

At this time, Banner certifies that, to the best of our knowledge, devices under the following product code comply 
with the California Proposition 65 law. 

Product code Description 

10.1334.1014 Photoelectric Sensors,S18,Diffuse 

 
We will continue to work with our suppliers to ensure our products remain in compliance.  As we continue to carry 
out our internal audit and work with our suppliers, we reserve the right to amend this statement at any time based 
on subsequent developments or information.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this statement, please do not hesitate to  
contact us. 
 
 
 
John McMahon 
Senior Manager of Regulatory Compliance 
E-mail:  jmcmahon@bannerengineering.com 
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http://www.oehha.ca.gov/prop65/prop65_list/Newlist.html

